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Agenda Related Item(s) - 1D16-1385
Contents of Supplement: Letter from John Bonadelle

Agenda Item Title

Actions pertaining to proposed Water Capacity Fees (Citywide):

Supplemental Information:
Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City Council after the
Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets. Supplemental Packets are produced as
needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for public inspection in the City Clerk’s Office, 2600
Fresno Street, during normal business hours (main location pursuant to the Brown Act, G.C. 54957.5(2).
In addition, Supplemental Packets are available for public review at the City Council meeting in the City
Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available on-line on the City
Clerk’s website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the services of a translator can be
made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign language interpreters,
assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week prior to the meeting. Please call
City Clerk’s Office at 621-7650. Please keep the doorways, aisles and wheelchair seating areas open
and accessible. If you need assistance with seating because of a disability, please see Security.
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December 2, 2016

City Council President I"aul Caprioglio

City Council Vice President Sal Quintero =
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Councilmember Steve Brandau = e
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Councilmember Esmeralda Soria o

City Clerk Yvonne Spence, CMC _r:é' %

Fresno City Hall (%] =S
E

2600 Fresno Street o

Fresno, CA 93721 S o

RE: Water Capacity Fee

Dear Councilmembers:
This is to support the points made by Jeff Reid, of McCormick Barstow, on behalf of the
Building Industry Association in his letter dated December 2, 2016. Bonadelle Neighborhoods

shares his concerns about the effect on existing vesting tract maps and we urge you not to
attempt to apply the new Water Capacity Fee to these maps.

In addition, we are very concerned about the magnitude of the increase.

If you have any questions, please call me at (559) 435-9700.

Sincerely

WA & :

Joh A. Bonadelle
Director of Operations
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